WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD
LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 24,
2012 at 7:30 PM in the Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal Office
Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application
filed by Sprint Wireless Broadband Company, LLC for Environmental Impact and
Design Review approval pursuant to Sections 7.3 and 9.4 of the Westwood Zoning
Bylaw to replace three (3) existing antennas with three (3) new antennas; to install small
remote radio heads behind these replacement antennas; to install three (3) new panel
antennas next to the existing antennas, with all installations not to exceed the height of
the water tank; to replace an existing equipment cabinet with a new cabinet; to install
three (3) new cabinets on the existing concrete pad; and to install all associated cabling,
Property Location: 213 Fox Hill Street, known as Assessors Map 9, Parcel 65. Property
Owner: Dedham-Westwood Water District.

The plans and application are available for inspection between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 noon,
Monday through Friday at the office of the Planning Board at 50 Carby Street, or during
regular municipal business hours at the Town Clerk’s office. Interested persons are
encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Planning

Board.
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